
Announcing 

 
THE WINTER REUNION IS BACK AND BETTER THAN EVER!!! 

 
Can’t get enough of your camp friends?  Neither can we! 

Miss your camp friends?  So do we! 
Can’t wait until June?  Neither can we! 

 
The Details: 
 
Who:   All Briarwood families and staff 
Where:   Thunderbird Lanes 
  1475 West Street Road 
  Warminster, PA 18974 
When:   Sunday, January 29, 2023 from 

3:00 pm to 5:00 pm 
What:   Bowling 
How much: $0 
 
 
The Additional Details: 
This will be fun!  We’re reserving a whole bunch of lanes.  We’ll supply the lanes and 
the shoes.  You supply the bowling.  Some of our lanes will be reserved for kids who 
need bumpers.  Others will be “open.”  We’ll hang out, bowl and have a great time. 
 
As an added bonus—from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm will be Glow Bowling—with music 

and other fun stuff.  Don’t want the Glow Bowling?  Come at 4:00 or later!  Want 
to do both?  Great!  Come at 3:00 pm and leave at 5:00 pm!  Whatever!   
 
No need to rsvp—but on the other hand, we love to know when people are coming.  
So give us a buzz at (215) 598-7143 (you could also just say hello—we get lonely in 
the winter) or shoot us an email at office@briarwooddaycamp.com. 


